
 

 
St James’ CE Primary School 

Our Christian Value for the month of September is Community 
Friday, 18th September 2020 

Well done	to	the	following	children….	
	
Thomas, Year 1,	for	using	his	own	brilliant	
ideas	to	write	super	sentences!	
	
Willow, Year 2, for	always	being	on	task,	
for	doing	everything	with	a	smile	on	her	face	
and	being	a	really	good	friend		
	
Sashine, Year 3,	for	never	giving	up,	
showing	perseverance	and	resilience	

Terrance, Year 4,	for	working	so	well	on	
his	own	and	producing	some	lovely	writing	
	
Antonia, Year 5,	for	always	being	on	task,	
for	settling	to	work	quickly	and	being	ready	to	
learn	
	
Risha, Year 6, for	being	a	brilliant	partner	
and	producing	some	brilliant	work	through	
the	week!	

It	has	been	another	busy	week	here	at	St	James’…	the	children	are	
settling	into	the	hand-washing	regime!		All	the	children	across	the	school	
are	using	a	book	called	‘Here	We	Are’	by	Oliver	Jeffers	as	part	of	our	
Healing	Curriculum,	the	children	are	having	fabulous	discussions	and	
producing	amazing	work.	
	
A	big	thank	you	to	you	all	for	supporting	the	new	systems	we	have	in	
place	especially	at	the	start	and	end	of	the	day,	it	is	very	much	
appreciated.	
Have	a	lovely	weekend.	

The	Staff	of	St	James’	CE	Primary	School	


